
 
 

 

Media alert                                                                   

29 March 2019 

MEDIA STATEMENT ON THE DEPARTURE OF MR STEVE GALANE FROM THE 

DAFF 

 

It has been an honour for me to serve in the Public Service for 20 years. I have taken 

a decision to resign from the Department of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries as 

Director: Communication Services and Departmental Spokesperson effective from 

29 March 2019. 

  

  

I would like to thank you all for the opportunity I was given to work in this sector and 

to interact with you as members of the media.  I am not lost to the communication 

environment as I have established WAGAL Communication Services to cater for 

government and the public at large. 

 

 

For all communication and media related queries, please contact: Acting Chief 

Director: Stakeholder Relations and Communications, Mr Zweli Silangwe on (012) 

319 6868 or 076 925 9875. 

 

For more information please contact: 

 

Steve Galane 

083 635 7346 

 

 


